
Presidents Message:                     eNewsletter: May 2016 

Dear Fellow Zontians, 

With the May meeting comes a time of renewal with the induc-
tion of our new Board. As this is my last letter as President, I 
would like to take the opportunity to publicly thank the past 
Board and Committee Chairs for the extra they do in these 
positions. This is not forgetting our members who take on ex-
tra roles such as the compilation of this newsletter, maintain-
ing the eco bags sales and all the other jobs that members do. 
Thank you for all your assistance over the past two years.  

I wish the new board every success and encourage members 
to take on those extra roles as it is very rewarding and you 
learn a lot about Zonta as well as other things that you can 
take into everyday life. The committees will require Chairs so if 
you haven’t already considered a role of responsibility, you 
might consider one of these.  Also, keep in mind, that this 
comes around every two years, and if you don’t have a role 
this biennium, please consider undertaking one in the next 
biennium.  

Our recent stall at the craft day where we publicised Zonta 
was hugely successful and even parents commented to me 
about Zonta. So our community profile is certainly growing. On 
May 7th, the Stanwell State School held a Domestic Violence 
Awareness Family Fun Day. This was another opportunity for 
Zonta to get out and into the community and promote the ‘Not 
Now, Not Ever’, campaign.   

Again, thank you everyone for your support and assistance 
during the last two years.  

Regards, 
Rosalie. 

Please Note: 

If you are  

unable to attend  

the dinner meeting,  

please advise  

Anna Tempest  

Ph: 4928 7880 (H) 

Or 

Elizabeth Acton 

Ph: 4922 4944 (H) 

By 10am 

On the Monday 

before the meeting. 

Failure to 

Apologize will  

Incur payment  

Of $30.00. 

Meetings: 

Board Meeting: 

6.30 pm: 2nd Tuesday of the month 

Venue: The Stirling—Albert Street 

Rockhampton. 

 

Club Meeting: 

6.00 pm: 2nd Tuesday of the month 

Venue: The Stirling—Albert Street 

Rockhampton. 

 

All Standing Committee Meetings: 

5.30pm: 2nd Tuesday of the month 

Venue: The Stirling—Albert Street 

Rockhampton. 

‘Empowering women 

Through Service and Advocacy’ 

Zonta clubs are active in countries marked in mahogany. 

(Click here to see the composition of the 31 Districts and 1 Region in ZI). 

Email: rockhampton@zontadistrict22.org 

Rockhampton Webpage:  www.rockhampton.zontadistrict22.org 

 

District22 Website: www.zontadistrict22.org 

Zonta international Website: www.zonta.org 

 

Contributions to this Newsletter are welcome. 

Please email to Berenice Payne. 

Deadline: 1st of the month. 

 

A PDF version of this eNewsletter is available here. 

 

Dinner Raffle: 

Gifts for the dinner raffle  

follow the listing in the  

Members Directory. 

 

May: Trish 

June: Helen 

July:        Valda 

 

Please give your raffle prize  

to Elizabeth to co-ordinate.   

  

Contacts: 

Zonta Club of Rockhampton Inc. 

P O Box 323 

Rockhampton 4700 

 

President: Rosalie Welburn  

rwelb3@eq.edu.qld  

 

Vice President: Judie Pettit 

judie.pettitt@bigpond.com   

 

Editor: Berenice Payne 

berenice.a.payne@bigpond.com   

New member welcomed: 

Vice President Judie Pettitt and Mem-

bership Chair Helen Dundas-Taylor 

welcomed new member Catherine Dun-

bar to the club on behalf of all members.  

Area 2 Meeting well attended: 

A successful stall at the local Craft Expo: 

The recent Area 2 Meeting was hosted by the very capable members of the Zonta Club of 

Gladstone to which they welcomed Zonta members from other clubs in the Area. Members of 

the District Board were also welcomed including District Governor Judith Trevan– Hawke, 

Lieutenant Governor Ans Van-Erp, District Treasurer Elaine Harrington and Area Director Jan 

Landsberg. 

The meeting was held at CQUniversity and presentations by the District Governor, Lieutenant 

Governor and District Treasurer were well received. Clubs shared information about their pro-

jects and local guest speakers shared their stories. The workshops were also very well re-

ceived  and members enjoyed the social aspect of morning–tea and lunch. 

A visit to the Gladstone Regional Art Gallery and Museum was a highlight of Saturday evening 

where pre-dinner drinks and nibbles were enjoyed. This was followed by a very enjoyable 

evening at Café Spinnaker Park where dinner was enjoyed along with entertainment. 

The next Area Meeting will be hosted by the Zonta Club of Maryborough. 

Our club once again set up a stall at the recent Arts and Craft Expo which was held by a local 

group. The stall was a great success in attracting attention to the activities of our club and also 

in publicizing the Zonta Says No campaign. Thank you to Judie and her helpers for the great 

effort. A successful raffle was conducted and thanks to Valda for coordinating. 

Calling for nominations for the 2016 JM Klausman Award: 

The club is once again calling for nominations for the JM Klausman Award .                                        

The Application Form can be downloaded here.  

To encourage more women to pursue education and careers in business, Zonta International 
established the Jane M. Klausman Women in Business Scholarship. Twelve (12) international 
scholarships of US$7,000 each and up to 32 district/region scholarships of US$1,000 each are 
awarded each year. 

Since the program’s inception, Zonta has awarded 441 Scholarships, totalling more than 
US$1 million, to 335 women from 50 countries. 

This Award is open to women of any age, pursuing a business or business related program, 

who demonstrate outstanding potential in the field and are living or studying in a Zonta District. 

Applications are to be received by the Zonta Club of Rockhampton by 1st June 2016. At club 

level, all applicants will receive a Certificate of Participation and the winner will receive a Cer-

tificate and a $500 cheque. 

2015 Zonta Encouragement Award winners at CQUniversity: 

The following was received from CQUniversity’s Fundraising Partnerships Coordinator/ Devel-

opment and Alumni Relations Department: 

“ I am very pleased to advise that  

Danielle Porter is the winner of the 2015 Zonta Club of Rockhampton Inc Paramedic Science 

Encouragement Prize,  

Evandri Van Zyl is the winner of the Zonta Club of Rockhampton Inc Engineering Prize 

and  

Jennifer Chappell is the winner of the 2015 Zonta Rockhampton Inc STEPS Prize. At-

tached here you will find letters of appreciation from both Jennifer and Danielle. 

CQUniversity is planning a Student Awards Ceremony on 1 June, providing you with an oppor-

tunity to celebrate the achievements of the students. I do hope you will be able to attend and 

to have the opportunity to thank you in person. I will forward you an invitation as soon as pos-

sible. 

Your generosity provides encouragement, support and recognition of our students’ hard work 

that they have put into their studies and has encouraged them to continue to strive for high 

standards in their future career and study goals – thank you” 

The Zonta Club of Rockhampton has been a proud supporter of CQUniversity students having 

sponsored awards since 1985. 

You may read the thank you letters from the successful students here. 

https://www.facebook.com/ZontaClubOfRockhamptonInc
https://www.zonta.org/
http://www.zonta.org/WhoWeAre/BecomeaZontian/LocateaClub/DistrictWebsites.aspx
http://zontadistrict22.org/district-22-clubs/zonta-club-of-rockhampton-inc/
http://zontadistrict22.org/
https://www.zonta.org/
http://zontadistrict22.org/district-22-clubs/zonta-club-of-rockhampton-inc/
http://zontadistrict22.org/applications-called-for-jm-klausman-award/
http://zontadistrict22.org/zonta-cquniversity-encouragement-award-winners-announced/

